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Meeting: Was called to order at 6:00 pm on October 30, 2024 by President Jay 

Mayden 

11 Attendees: Jay Robert Mayden, President; Deborah Graves Deaton, Vice 

President; Audrey Gonlag Persinger, Secretary; Doug McCallister, Treasurer; Renee 

Rees Gross, Diane Hooks DePaoli, Rocky Macias Davis and Carrie Mays Mayden, 

Board of Directors; Lori J. Whitehead Babcock, Kelly Foster and Joe Foster 

Secretary’s Report: September 25, 2024 minutes were read and reviewed with a 

word correction on page two, the 8th bullet point, to change, “as to has”. A motion 

was made by Deborah Deaton and seconded by Doug McCallister to approve the 

minutes with the correction. None Opposed 

Treasurer’s Report: Financials starting September 24, 2024 with a balance of 

$18,200.09 through October 28, 2024 with an ending balance of $27,170.32 were 

read and reviewed with no corrections or additions. A motion was made by Diane 

DePaoli and seconded by Rocky Davis to approve the financial report as written. 

None opposed 

Vice President’s Report: Deborah Deaton was asked about the breakfast club 

meeting and this year’s Christmas gift donations for CP children. At the October 

CPHS breakfast club, Deborah asked J. Hosfeld if the CPHS Alumni Association 

could help with this year’s toy drive. Jim replied he would have to think about it. 

Jay tried to further explain how the Alumni Association could benefit the toy 

drive. It was obvious our help was not needed. At the Alumni Board meeting, Jay 

requested that the board consider having our own breakfast meeting. More 

discussion will happen in 2025. 

President’s Report: Meeting attendees introduced themselves to Lori Whitehead 

Babcock. Who attended the meeting to presented the CPHS AA with a $1200.00 
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check from the Class of 1974. This donation will fund the Bulldog Underdog 

Scholarship. 

• Brooke Allen, Director of Communications for the CP School Corporation, 

has offered us a half page ad in the CP Newsletter. Consider what our ad 

could focus on: May event, Scholarships, CPHS AA Membership, Class 

Reunions, Fundraising. To be discussed at the November meeting. 

• Spread the word on CPHS AA Membership with calls and texts 

• Inform CPHS AA on future class reunions 

• Invite Class of ’84 to future CPHS AA meetings to discuss a future 

fundraising event 

• Nominations were considered for HOF Teachers, Staff and Portrait of a 

Graduate categories. Recipients were chosen for 2025 awards. 

Banquet Committee Report: N/A 

Website Manager’s Report: N/A 

Board of Director’s Report: N/A 

Policy and Procedures: N/A 

Motion to Adjourn: At 7:36 pm Doug McCallister made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by Rocky Davis 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 from 6-7:30 pm at the CP 

Community School Corporation located at 1050 S. Main St., Crown Point, IN 46307 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Audrey Persinger, Secretary 

 

 

 


